
From: Barbara McFeters
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: "NO" on HB 4159 and SB 1530 Cap and Trade bill
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 10:21:42 PM

hello.......
Kindly vote 'NO' on HB4159 and SB1530 Cap and Trade Bill.
It would be very detrimental to Oregonians!

Thank you.
Barbara McFeters
Aurora-97002
barbarypiano@yahoo.com
2/7/20
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